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The INT-HERIT project started in September 2017 in the lead city of Baena (Spain). Our trainings
were held in Paris (France). The first training took place during the initial month of the project,
but we also received two other training sessions in February and October 2018. 

The first transnational meeting took place in Armargh (Northern Ireland) in November 2017.
Most transnational meetings were celebrated in 2018. The second transnational meeting took
place in the Kortrijk region (Belgium); the third in Alba Iulia (Romania); the fourth in Espinho
(Portugal); the fifth in Sigulda (Latvia); and the sixth in Dodoni (Greece). Finally, two other
meetings were held in 2019: one in Cahors (France) and one in Mantova (Italy), which became
the last conference and marked the end of the project. 

Throughout the project, we had the privilege of attending two URBACT City Festivals: one held in
October 2017 in the city of Tallinn (Estonia) and the other held in September 2018 in Lisbon
(Portugal). 

https://int-herit.eu/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/planning-adegua.pdf
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